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Friday 4th November 2022

Asalam aleikum warahmatullahe wabarakatuh

Dear parent/carer
Hazrat Khadijatul Kubra Girls School cordially invites you to our first award ceremony on Tuesday 22nd November 2022.
The award ceremony will be held at Hazrat Khadijatul Kubra Girls School and will commence at 6pm, Insha’Allah. 
We will be celebrating the academic attainment and achievements of our pupils in their GCSE examinations and also recognising the exceptional achievement and progress of our pupils throughout the school. 
The evening promises to be the highlight of the year and we very much hope that you will join us for an evening of recognition and celebration of their hard work and efforts during the academic year 2021-2022.
Please confirm your attendance via email confirming number of attendees (including the pupil) to admin@hkkg.bham.sch.uk
Jazakumullah Khayra

Ms Jihar
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